2745 Hampshire Road
Cleveland Heights, Chio 44106

3 August 1981

Dear Neighbor,

As is our custom, there will not be an August issue of the Coventry Village News

so that everyone may have a needed midsummer break. Lock for the next issue of

the Coventry Village News in early September.

A reminder...the next meeting of Coventry Neighbors, Inc. will be on:

Tuesday, 11 Aupust 1581
7:30 p.m.
Unitarian Society
2728 Lancashire Road

Have a pleasant summer.

Sincerely,
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Charles .J. Dwen
President



